
GRAND	STRAND	CORVETTE	CLUB	MEETING	MINUTES	

APRIL		14,	2019	
	

The	April	meeting	of	GSCC	was	held	on	April	14,	2019	at	Calli	Baker’s	
Firehouse	Bar	&	Grill,	Myrtle	Beach	at	4pm.		Attendance	was	20	
	

Welcome	and	Opening	Comments	made	by	President	George	Washnak.		
George	informed	the	membership	that	no	new	nominations	for	the	vacant	club	
offices	were	received	by	him.		Therefore,	he	moved	that	the	four	individuals	
that	volunteered	be	elected	to	those	posts.		Posts	filled	are	Vice-President	Pat	
Hicks;	Director-at-Large	Bob	Hallum;	Director-at-Large	Debbie	Harris;	and	
Secretary	Eileen	Sharp.			
	

President’s	Report:		George	Washnak	said	that	he	and	Pat	Hicks	went	to	Jud	
Kuhn	Chevrolet	and	met	with	Lee	Forrest	to	let	him	know	that	the	club	would	
not	be	having	a	car	show	in	October.		Lee	understood	the	reasons	for	the	
cancellation.		George	and	Pat	indicated	to	Lee	that	the	club	would	continue	to	
participate	in	Toys	for	Tots	in	December.	
	

Vice-President’s	Report:		Pat	Hicks	advised	the	membership	that	families	for	
our	charity,	Jason’s	House,	would	begin	to	arrive	in	June.		The	first	weeks	are	
June	15	(one	family)	and	June	16	(two	families).		Pat	will	email	the	
membership	in	advance	of	the	arrivals	and	let	us	know	how	many	cars	will	be	
needed.		A	schedule	for	the	summer	was	handed	out	at	the	meeting.	
	

Treasurer’s	Report:		George	gave	the	report.		Dee	was	unable	to	attend.	
	

Membership	Report:		Mickey	Sharp	reported	that	there	are	59	paid	members.	

Secretary’s	Report:		Eileen	Sharp	reported	that	the	March	minutes	were	on	the	
website.	
	



Activity	Report:		Debbie	Washnak	collected	money	for	the	Pelican’s	baseball		
game.		Eighteen	members	are	going.		Debbie	will	be	purchasing	the	tickets	on	
Monday	the	15th.		The	plan	is	to	meet	at	the	ball	park	at	5pm	and	the	tickets	
will	be	distributed.		June	1st	is	the	date	for	the	Carolina	River	Tour.		Tickets	are	
$39.00	per	person	but	if	we	have	22	people	going,	it	would	be	$37.00	pp.		
Debbie	will	collect	money	for	this	event	at	the	May	19th	meeting.		The	VFW	has	
been	booked	for	both	the	picnic/party	in	July	and	the	Christmas	party	in	
December.		Additional	information	will	be	given	at	our	next	meeting.	
	

50/50:		The	winner	for	this	month’s	50/50	drawing	is	Richard	May.	
	

Old	Business:		Pat	met	with	John	Maggliato,	owner	of	Maggi	D’s,	to	go	over	
plans	for	cruise	ins	at	John’s	restaurant.		It	was	agreed	that	a	trial	run	be	held	
on	April	27th.		George	urged	everyone	to	attend,	if	possible.		Volunteers	are	
need	for	parking	and	50/50	collection.	
	

New	Business:			

The	next	Cars	&	Coffee	will	be	May	5,	2019.	

Sam	Snead	Cruise-In	on	May	18,	2019.		Volunteers	are	needed	for	this.	
	

Club	Meeting:		The	next	meeting	will	be	at	the	Hanser	House	on	May	19th	at	
4pm.	
	

Open	Discussion:		Pat	Hicks	announced	that	the	C8	Corvette	is	being	revealed	
on	July	18,	2019.			He	was	wondering	who	would	be	the	first	to	purchase	one;	
but	everyone	present	agreed	that	it	would	be	Richard	Harris.	
	

With	no	further	business,	the	meeting	adjourned	at	4:30pm.	

Eileen	Sharp,		Secretary		
	


